
 
Dear Parents, 
Happy May!  We have a very busy month ahead of us, 
and I know this time will fly by quickly! 

We have a half day on Friday, May 23, and no school on 
Monday, May 26, due to Memorial Day.  Please plan on 
picking your child up at 11:00 on that Friday.  Thank you! 
 

Graduation is only 4 weeks away!  Our 
kindergarten and 8th grade students will 
celebrate their graduation on Friday, May 30 at 
the 10:00 Mass.  Kindergarten families will then 
proceed downstairs for a treat and pictures.  

Students will be excused with parents at that 
time.  Please plan on attending this special Mass!  Grandparents and 
other special family members/friends are welcome, as well!  Students 
will wear their uniforms on that day, and girls are asked to wear their 
jumpers.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Please mark your calendar…… 
Wednesday, June 4- Fun Day at St. Mary’s (more info to come) 

Thursday, June 5- Half Day (dismiss at 11:00) 

Friday, June 6- Last Day of School/Half Day (We will have 
an awards assembly in the gym, following the 8:00 Mass.  
Students will then be excused with parents.)  
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Students now have the option of wearing their shorts/
skorts with their uniform shirt.  Shorts/skorts must be 
solid khaki, black or gray, unless it is a uniform plaid skort.  
Shorts need to be no shorter than 2” above the knee.  I 
know this is hard when our kiddos are so small, but please 

just make sure they are not “short” shorts.  Thank you!  Socks will still 
need to be solid white, gray or black.  Knee socks must still be worn 
with jumpers, but shorter socks can be worn with shorts.  Please let me 
know if you have any questions.  Thank you! 

Our marigolds and bean plants are 
growing like crazy!  We are learning 
about parts of plants and their 
functions.  We have been learning 
about ways to be helpful in the 

classroom, different ways/places to pray, and are 
working on beautiful drawings of Mary.  We continue 
to learn about tens and ones, but are also learning 
about measurement.  We are still discussing wants/
needs and goods/services, and the kids are doing a 
great job with these concepts!  We are reading 
EVERYTHING, and improving our writing skills, daily. 

I do want to make you aware that Mrs. Norton (our 
preschool aide) will be filling in for me next Friday.  
My daughter, a former St. Charles student, will be 
graduating from Ferris with a degree in pharmacy.  It has been a long  
7 years for her, and I am so proud of her!  Thank you for your 
understanding! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Ms. DeWitt
St. Charles Borromeo School  
is a Catholic Community of  

Faith, Academics and 
Service for All.

Spelling 
Words 

(for May 5-16) 

what 
why 
when 
who 

where 


